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ORIGINATION 
Date: 5-28-25 
Name: Ryan Gray 
Email: Ryan.Gray@dot.state.fl.us 

COMMENTARY 

 
 The Managed Lanes Guidebook calls for the use of 24" tubular markers where stopping sight-
distance criteria cannot be met - The Specifications currently allow for 36" markers only, requiring 
an MSP to be generated each time they are needed. 
 
INDUSTRY COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 
(Please note all comments and responses are verbatim as received. The Specifications Office does 
not alter typos or grammar.) 

BLACK = Comment BLUE = Specifications Response GREEN = Change Made to Specification 

Name: Ervin Sterling 
Date: 6-12-25 
COMMENT: Recommend changing the proposed sentence to read "Unless 24-inch tubular 
markers are called for in the Plans, use 36-inch tubular markers." 
 
RESPONSE:  
Agreed; It may be better to emphasize the exception in this case, rather than lead with the 
imperative. 
 
 
ACTION TAKEN:  
 
Change made – language updated as requested. 
 


